TOWN TWINNNIG ASSOCIATION

Visits from Diessen

The Blasergruppe (22 member brass band) will be visiting Windermere from &th
ta 10" June, Jenny, Joan and Peter, have had preliminary discussions to arrange
the programme including playing on the Glebe on Sunday afterncon before the
concert in St Mary's church in the evening and the lubilee Concert with Kendal
Concert Band on Monday 9 June in Kendal Parish Church. Sultable hosted

accommodation and meals will need to be armanged and a full programme will be
produced when more details are received from Diessen.

The exchange group from Carl Orff School will be amiving at Windermere YHA on
Saturday, 5 April when Rosemary will meet and greet, and a programme of
visits and activities has been arranged with Barbara Loder. A social evening at
the Lakes School will be held on Tuesday 8™ April and Twinning will be providing
the usual support with drinks and nibbles which Joan will purchase with any
remalning to go for the coach journey next day. Mick Gallop will ensure suitabie
arrangements and support staffing is on hand at Lakes school. Mick as also
pieased to report that a number of individual exchange arrangemeant were being
progressed with various hosting places offered through school.

Vizit=s to Diassan

The return exchange visit by Lakes School students will take place in early July
and Twinning will again give financial support for any extras to make this
cultural and educational activity an enjoyable and beneficial trip for our young
peopie.
Evants

A Coffee Morning is to be held at the Marches! Centre on April 12™ with the usual
stalls and raffle In ald of Assoclation funds.

We wiill once again be able to hold our "Strawberry and Pimms' Garden Party at
the Fairfield Hotel on Saturday 21st June 2014.
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